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Hello, members of the committee. My name is Katherine Parker-Harding of Sidney 
Maine. I would consider myself a rather intelligent individual, however, when I went 
to buy a new vehicle this previous spring I found myself easily hoodwinked into 
buying a used vehicle for twice what it's worth. This vehicle broke down beyond 
repair three months after I bought the vehicle. The salesman used words I did not 
understand along with promises I could not tell if he meant to keep. I knew absolutely
nothing about vehicles and I was desperate as I needed to get to work to keep my job. 
I felt I had no choice, so I bought the hunk of junk. Now, I ask you, if a citizen of this 
state is hoodwinked in the same way I was, only this time he or she was tricked into 
giving up his second amendment rights if someone where to use fancy wording and 
false promises, what would come of it? This bill states no clear way of getting those 
rights back nor does it solve any sort of problem. The more people give up their right 
to bear arms the more dangerous our state becomes. How, may I ask are we to defend 
our state and our country if these types of laws are to continue?


